
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Patients of Kildaire Family & Cosmetic Dentistry, 
 
My name is Dr. Jack Zhang and it is my pleasure, and honor,  
to be your new dentist. I know the care you have received at 
Kildaire Family & Cosmetic Dentistry has been exceptional, and 
I look forward to carrying on this standard of care. My philosophy 
is, and has always been, to treat patients like yourself as if you were part of my very own 
family. This means spending time to understand and develop a relationship with each and 
every one of the patients at Kildaire Family & Cosmetic Dentistry, because this is the only way 
to provide the best care possible.  
 
In order to help you know me better, please allow me to introduce myself. I grew up in the Mid-
West, bouncing around between Indiana and Kentucky. I completed my undergraduate degree 
in Chemistry from Indiana University, and received my D.M.D. degree from the University of 
Louisville, where I graduated with honors. 
 
In order to provide the most up to date care to patients, I believe in being a lifelong learner. I 
am an active member of the Academy of General Dentists, American Association of 
Endodontists, and the North Carolina Dental Society. 
 
My family and I moved to the area in 2022, and we have loved the weather, culture, and 
especially the people in this town. I am also very passionate about giving back to the 
community and have been an active volunteer at Wake Smiles, which is a community clinic for 
under-resourced members of Wake County, since 2022.  
 
I love to spend time with my family when I am not practicing dentistry. My wife, Alyson, and I 
recently welcomed our son, Miles, to the family, which already included a border collie named 
Archie, who we regard as our firstborn. Thank you for entrusting me, and our amazing team at 
Kildaire Family & Cosmetic Dentistry with your oral health. I am eager to meet all of you!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dr. Jack Zhang 


